
DEAR MS JACKSON, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I write to the U.S. Forest Service to encourage you to permit the 

proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2 during this public input process. 

 

One area I was particularly interested in taking a closer look at was the tailings storage facility. I was 

happy to see in chapter 4 of the DEIS it says, “Based on the slope stability analysis of the proposed 

design of the TSF dam, failure of the TSF dam from a seismic event is considered to have extremely 

low probability.” This is good news considering the recent earthquakes Idaho has seen. Additionally, 

I am impressed with the location of the TSF under Alternative 2. This alternative uses the mountains 

to help secure the facility and would mean the dam would only cover 10% of the entire perimeter. 

Whereas Alternative 3 would move the TSF to a pristine area - a subpar option. 

 

This project is a huge opportunity for our Country. I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit 

alternative 2 so this brownfield site can finally be restored. The comment period has been extended 

once already. It would not benefit all parties to entertain any further delays. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Duane Beucher 


